
Attendance  
Year R – 84% 4 Lates 

Year 1 – 93% 

Year 2 – 76% 

Year 3 – 90% 

Year 4 – 93% 9 Lates 

*Year 5 – 93% 8 Lates* 

Year 6 – 91%  

5 classes with less than 10 lates 

*Well done to year 5, this 

weeks Dojo Champs* 
Anyone who comes into school 

after 8:50am is marked as late. 

Please try to be an attendance

 

 

St Martin’s Stars  

Well done to everyone who got 
a certificate this week. 

Purple Tie certificates are given for 

children who embody our rules of being 

Kind Respectful and Responsible. 

Year R – Amelia-Rose R 
Fraser H 
Year 1 – Corbyn S & Kyra M 
Leo J 
Year 2 – Maisie F & Halle W 
Freddie MP 
Year 3 – Olina C & Reggie W 
Cathryn J 
Year 4 – Eli W, Joaquin V & Lucas B 
Luca P 
Year 5 – Winnie S & Jessica-Lea B 
Thomas U 
Year 6 – George J & Maya P 
Briea M 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

AUTUMN TERM – Friday 1st December 

Christmas Practices 
For the first time since September the 

whole school attendance has dropped 

below 90% with only 89% this week.  A 

reminder that at this time children will 

be practising the Christmas 

Performances so it is very important that 

children come in regularly so they can 

learn their parts. 

EYFS Nativity 

Tiny steps and YR will be performing 

their Christmas Nativity at 10am on 

Friday 8th December. A letter has 

gone out with all the details but 

seating is limited to 4 adults per child. 

 

 

20’ps For Advent 

To raise money for new resources the 

school is working with the parish in 

collecting 20p’s for Advent. Can the 

children bring in any 20p coins that 

they have and they will be placed 

around the Altar in Church. We are 

attempting to fill the Altar sanctuary 

with them. 

 

 

 

 

Autumn Term Key Dates 
Wednesday 6th Dec: Whole school Mass 

Friday 8th Dec:  EYFS Christmas performance 10am 

Tuesday 12th Dec: KS2 Christmas performance 1.30pm 

Thursday 14th Dec: KS1 Christmas performance 1.30pm 

Friday 15th Dec: Christmas dinner day 

Wednesday 20th Dec: Christmas Mass at 10am 

Class parties/Finish for Christmas at 1.30pm 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

New Caterers 
When we return in January we will have 
new caterers for the school. The school 
council met this week to decide on the 
final menu and a survey is available on 
school spider for parents to share their 
views on school tuck moving forward. 

 

 

Christmas Fayre 
The children have been offered a 

wonderful opportunity to attend a 

Christmas Wonderland. This 

unfortunately coincides with the day of 

the Christmas Fayre which we therefore 

have decided to cancel for this year. We 

will still accept donations of toys for a toy 

sale early in the new year and there will 

be a Christmas Hamper Raffle and Name 

the Bear to help raise funds for school. 

Payments can be made on the School 

Gateway. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Online Safety 

This week’s safety advice is about EA 

Sports FC 

https://nationalcollege.com/guides/ea

-sports-fc and is attached with this 

newsletter. 

 

 

 

 



 


